[Date]
[Manager Name]
[Town, State Post Code]
Dear [Company Manager],
I am contacting you to see if you are still interested in participating in the sponsorship of the Clean Creek Program for Friends of Deckers Creek.
As discussed, Deckers Creek is in need of additional funding to support the preservation of the environment. With you donations, we can continue to conduct research on local habitats in the watershed. Improvements to the Deckers Creek watershed will increase nearby property values by 13% as well as generate greater tax revenues for local governments. The restoration will also benefit outdoor recreational activities that could bring in many outdoor enthusiasts to Monongalia and Preston Counties, bringing in revenue of an estimated \$1.16 million annually. However, the creek currently remains unfit for swimming and fishing. Yet, with your support we could change this, and make our goal to restore Deckers Creek a reality.
All donations are 100% tax deductible and offers many benefits including recognition in our seasonal newsletter Currents (which reaches over 1,400 supporters), our annual State of the Creek Report, and your company's logo will be displayed on the FODC website as well as during other fundraising events.
I appreciate your consideration and thank you very much for your time. If you are interested in contributing to our cause, please contact me with any questions at [Your Phone Number].
Sincerely,
[Your Name]